BEFORE THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF SOUTH DAKOTA

In the Matter of the Petition for a
Declaratory Ruling Determining
Responsibility for Rural Carrier
Interconnection to the

Next Generation 9-1-1 System

TC17-063

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE
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The undersigned hereby certifies that the 9-1-1 Coordination Board’s Response to
Comments on Petition for Declaratory Ruling was served on January 12, 2018 via
email upon all of the following parties:

Mr. Kim Scovill

NextGen Communication, Inc.
275 West St., Ste. 400
Annapolis, MD 21401
kim.scovill@comtechtel.com

Mr. Rich Coit

South Dakota Telecommunications Association
PO Box 57

Pierre, SD 57501

richcoit@sdtaonline.com

Ms. Darla Pollman Rogers

Riter Rogers Wattier & Northrup
PO Box 280

Pierre, SD 57501
dprogers@riterlaw.com

Ms. Amanda Reiss

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501
amanda.reiss@state.sd.us

Ms. Kristen Edwards

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501
kristen.edwards@state.sd.us




Mr. Joseph Rezac

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501
joseph.rezac@state.sd.us

Mr. Patrick Steffensen

South Dakota Public Utilities Commission
500 East Capitol Ave

Pierre, SD 57501
patrick.steffensen@state.sd.us

/sl Jenna E. Howell
Jenna E. Howell
Special Assistant Attorney General
Attorney for South Dakota
Department of Public Safety
118 West Capitol Avenue
Pierre, SD 57501
605-773-3178
jenna.howell@state.sd.us




